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"In Budget 2022, a lot of impetus has been laid on healthcare and mental health, which is a step in the right direction. 
However, oral health has not got the importance that it deserves. It is a well-established fact that oral well-being is the 
gateway to overall health. We were hoping that the Hon’ble Finance Minister would address this in the budget 2022 and 
announce measures to accentuate this sector. One of the ways to do this was to drive faster adoption of dental insurance in 
the country as we believe that this move would not just help in lowering the cost of treatment but also encourage people to 
visit a dentist when they need one."
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